Internal Review Comments and Responses FDOT - Standard Plans

Index 654-001
Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon Assembly
ORIGINATION
Date: 6-6-21
Name: Derwood Sheppard
Phone: 850 414-4334
Email: Derwood.Sheppard@dot.state.fl.us

COMMENTARY
The foundations within Indexes 646-001, 654-001, 695-001, and 700-120 are being updated to be more
consistent between applications. A structural analysis was completed to determine if the foundations

could be revised to provide a more consistent design between the various applications.

COMMENTS AND RESPONSES
BLACK = Internal Review Comments RED = Standard Plans Response GREEN = Change Made to Index

Name: Shirish Bhat

Date: 8-19-21

COMMENT: Sheet 1 of 2: Side Elevation — if we are showing bars in front elevation, why is it not
depicted in side elevation?

Sheet 2 of 2: Side Elevation — if we are showing bars in side front elevation, why is it not depicted in
front elevation?

RESPONSE: To prevent duplicate information the reinforcement was not shown in the
referenced details. Instead, a note was added under each detail to state “Reinforcement Not
Shown.”

No change made to Index.

Date: 8-24-21



